ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES
TUESDAY, JANUARY 15,2019
STH DAY JANUARY REGULAR

The Adair County Commission convened at 8:30 a.m. on January 15, 2019 in the Courthouse at
Kirksville. Presiding Commissioner, Mark Shahan, and 1* District Commissioner, Bill King,
were present. Second District Commissioner, Mark Thompson, was absent.

At 10:00 a.m., the Commission attended the Project Kick-Off Meeting regarding Adair County
Floodplain Mapping Updates. The meeting was conducted by the Federal Emergency
Management Agency (FEMA), Cooperating Technical Partner (CTP), and Wood, the mapping
contractor. It was held at the Adair County Annex building.

Objectives of the meeting were to discuss the mapping vision for Adair County, discuss the
process for deciding where flood risk projects will move forward, and to discuss what levels of
study and locations exist and to what these levels are planned. The Commission will be kept up-
to-date as the project moves forward and will be asked to approve mapping as it becomes
available. A final effective county-wide map should occur in the spring of 2022.

The Commission spent the remainder of the day attending to County business.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00 p.m. on January 15, 2019.

Unscheduled Public Walk-Ins and other Non-Agenda Items for Tuesday, January 15, 2019:

None

ATTEST:

County Clerk Presiding Commissioner
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